
 

 

 
 

 

Tuesday, April 21, 2020 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Hello. I hope this update finds you safe and well!  

 

If you have any academic, counseling, food, or other needs, please let us know, and our staff will 

determine how best they can support you. Contact the school office at 503-429-1333 if you have 

any questions or needs.  

 
As changes to Distance Learning For All slow down, the need for updates is slowing 

down also. 

 

This will be the last Tuesday update. From now through June, this update will only occur 

on Fridays, and as needed if more timely communication is needed. 

 

Here is the main update for today: Grading Policy 

 

The grading policy of Pass/Incomplete is in place for the remainder of this closure 

and school year. This is a State mandated policy to ensure that all school districts are 

consistent in their treatment of students’ grades, and to ensure equitability for our 

students.  

 

This Friday look for an update to our overall K-12 Distance Learning Plan, as well as the 

latest update on Learning Packet Pickup on Mondays, and meal delivery throughout the 

week. 
 

Thank you again for your patience through all of this! More on Friday. Take care and be well!  

 

Aaron Miller, Superintendent 


